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D Y D A S Dynamic Data Analytics Services 

PLATFORM PRESENTATION 

DATA PROCESSING 
HPC INFRASTRUCTURE 

A key factor in data analysis is the 
expertise to interpret and scattered 
data into useful information and 
knowledge that can benefit 
community and business. 

The platform allows to interact with 
the data gathered into the datalake, 
both open data and private datasets, 
and develop custom models to obtain 
readable and ready to use data. 

Resulting data can be shared or 
monetized, and presented through 
customizable dashboards as a service 
to clients or community. 
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Output 

DATA PRESENTATION 

DYDAS platform offers customizable 
dashboards, that can be set by both 
expert and non expert users, to 
enable different points of view far 
data analysis. 

Data can be analyzed through 
interactive maps, standard 
multidimensional graphs and 
intuitive tools. 
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PLATFORM PRESENTATION 

THE ROLE OF OPEN DATA AND 
DATA GATHERING. 

In DYDAS, Open Data are the basi e 
building blocks that allows users to 
apply their knowledge and obtain 
results in specific fields. 
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Combining Open Data with private 
data or with other open data, allows 
users or companies to create their 
own business based on data analytics 
or to increase community awareness. 

THE ROLE OF COMMUNITY 

The end users can use data to 
perform analysis, create new 
datasets, interpolate various data 
and succeed in getting innovative 
results. 

The resulting datasets can be used 
both far persona! or professional 
benefit, be shared with the 
community or be monetized. 

• • 
RESULTS 
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PLATFORM PRESENTATION 

DATA MONETIZATION 

Users can share their results with 
others, use results in their work or 
monetize them by supplying paid 
services through the ma rketplace. 

Expertise and knowledge applied on 
data can produce innovative results 
that can benefit both the community 
and the owner of the models or data. 
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FOLLOW US 
Officiai Website: www.dydas.eu 
Linkedin: DYDAS EU 
Twitter: @DYDASEU 
email: info@dydas.eu 

Social analysis 

Location Value Market Forecasting 
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PARTNERS 
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Economie 
Estimates 

GMATICS 
BIG GLOSPATIAL DATA MADL RLADY 
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